
FRANCONIAN AUTUMN 
GARAGE BOOK SALE 

Friday, 8th September 11 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

    We will hold our last garage book sale for this year at Ingeborg's garage, 
Komotauerstr. 9 in Erlangen on 8th September. Though we have sold a number of 
books this year, we have received others to take their place and we guarantee that 
you will be able to find something you would enjoy reading during the fall and winter 
season. Certainly we, not to mention Ingeborg, would appreciate her garage being 
drained of books and thereby increasing our charity fund.  

    Please note that we are not accepting books presently – except those in very 
good condition for future book auctions. Of course, we will continue to hold book 
auctions at our Stammtisch evenings. Hope to see you on 8th September! 


